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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Pharmacy Vision Survey closing tonight; Regulatory easements update; Rural Regulations Workshop; Job opportunities at Community Pharmacy England.







		




			Last chance to respond to the Vision survey
Don't miss out on your chance to feed into the Vision for the future of our sector. The views you share in this survey will help Nuffield Trust and The King's Fund in shaping their proposal for the Vision of Community Pharmacy. We encourage you to complete the survey which closes at 11.59 pm tonight. 
[image: ]
We hope that as many pharmacy owners and LPCs as possible get involved, to help make sure that the final report, scheduled for release later this year, truly reflects and represents the whole sector.









		Complete the vision survey 




		




			Regulatory easements – an update to Briefing 007/23
We recently issued an update on the regulatory changes we requested of the Department of Health and Social Care and NHS England earlier this year. The changes are aimed at easing operational pressures for pharmacy owners and their teams.

We have been continuing to purse these requests to help ease the burden on pharmacies and, in the update, you will find the current status of each requested regulatory easement and the current position for each one.

Read the updated briefing







		




			Community Pharmacy England to host Rural Regulations Workshop
Join the Rural Regulations workshop on Tuesday, September 26th from 4:00 PM to 6:30 PM that will be facilitated by Charlotte Goodson, Adviser at Primary Care Commissioning.

This event provides a unique opportunity to explore NHS Pharmaceutical Regulations regarding rural issues. Topics covered will include controlled localities, reserved locations, and historic rights. This workshop is open to all pharmacy owners and LPCs, with a particular emphasis on those operating in rural areas.

Register for the workshop









		




			Job opportunities in our Pharmacy Funding Team
Are you interested in joining the team at Community Pharmacy England? We are looking for passionate individuals to join our Pharmacy Funding Team, supporting our essential work reviewing payments and analysing financial data. Applications will close at 5pm on Sunday 3rd September 2023. 

Find out more about the roles available
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC). 
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